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FROM: 
Planet Labs Inc.  
490 2nd Street, Suite 101 
San Francisco, CA 94107 
 
TO: 
Federal Communications Commission  
Office of Engineering and Technology  
Experimental Licensing Branch  
445 12th St., S.W.  
Room 7-A322  
Washington, DC 20554 

August 23, 2013 
 

SUBJECT: Notification of company name change. 
 
Dear FCC OET, 
 
This letter hereby notifies FCC OET that the company name has officially been changed 
from Cosmogia Inc. to Planet Labs Inc. The following active licenses should reflect this 
change: 

 0100-EX-PL-2012 

 0548-EX-PL-2012 

 0551-EX-PL-2012 

 0159-EX-PL-2013 
 
The following licenses under the former company name can be closed out as they are no 
longer necessary: 

 0898-EX-ST-2012 

 0768-EX-ST-2012 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael Safyan 
Regulatory Compliance 
Planet Labs Inc. 
mike@planet-labs.com 
 


